
 

To: "PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 

Good Morning  

In response to the Complaint filed against me : 

I was not aware that my reports had not been filing. I only discovered this error when the 

Newspaper published an article and I saw it did not list my campaign donations correctly. I then 

went in and attempted to correct those reports but was not able to do so without assistance . I 

contacted the PDC and Ladelle Fuquay assisted me in correcting the data report issues that had 

kept my reports from filing. We discovered that I needed to impute a registered voter count to 

ORCA in order for my Republican Party Donation to be accepted. She also assisted me in 

making some date corrections so that my reports correctly reflect expenditures. My reports now 

correctly show that I purchased ads at the Newspaper and Radio station in October only. I only 

purchased ads in one newspaper and on one radio station. There was no exclusive ad from 

KOMW. The KOMW Open line is a program that all candidates may attend one time for free. My 

website is running for free and was designed by my teenage daughter for free so there are no 

website fees.  

This was my first time campaigning so the PDC reports were a sharp learning curb. I believe I 

have learned alot. Thanks again to Ladelle for helping me resolve these issues. 

Please reach out to me if you have further questions. 

Sincerely, 

Shauna Beeman 

 


